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NSW Chapter Report 

2019 has been a relatively quiet year for the NSW Chapter, with a single meeting held mid-year, and 

a dinner in September.  A final meeting and a Xmas event will be held 11 December 2019 at the Art 

Gallery of NSW.  

After four years at the helm, the NSW Executive handed over the National Executive to QLD.  

NSW Executive 

Elizabeth Little continued as Chair, Barbara Rendall as Secretary and Steven Miller as Treasurer.  

Chapter Meetings  

We have held one Chapter meeting:  20 May 2019 at the National Art School. Another meeting and 

Xmas party will be held at the Art Gallery of NSW, 11 December 2019. It will include a visit to the Japan 

supernatural exhibition.  

The May meeting’s attendees included Barbara Rendall (TAFE NSW Design Centre Enmore), Elizabeth 

Little (NAS), Lana Ryles (NAS), Olga Azar (NAS  - TAFE Library Practice student) Claire Eggleston, Vivian 

Huang, Steven Miller (AGNSW), Ross Bruzzese National Institute of Dramatic Art (NIDA).  Following 

the meeting, attendees visited the DOBELL DRAWING PRIZE #21 exhibition at the NAS Gallery.  

At this meeting the NSW Chapter re-elected the NSW Chapter Executive - Elizabeth Little as Chair, 

Barbara Rendall as Secretary and Steven Miller as Treasurer.  

Chapter Dinner 

A NSW Chapter dinner was held on Thursday 27 September at The Apprentice TAFE NSW training 

restaurant. Attendees included: Elizabeth Little, Barbara Rendall, Sue Olive, Claire Eggleston and 

Vivian Huang.   

Benchmarking 

The NSW Chapter Chair consulted with the QLD Executive re the benchmarking survey, that had been 

discussed the 2018 AGM in Canberra. QLD indicated that they were happy for NSW to continue with 

this project.  Catherine Kerrigan (Adelaide Central School of Art) suggested at the 2018 AGM that this 

might be a good project for a library studies student – and said she had a contact at the University of 

Technology. No further contact has been made at this stage.  

  



 

 

 


